
IF YOU WANT A SEAT, 
LET US KNOW WHERE 
YOU STAND.

OPT IN TO THE BALLOT FOR 2018.

WWW.LTA.ORG.UK



WIMBLEDON  
BALLOT 2018
The British Tennis Member ballot for The Championships, Wimbledon 2018 
opens from 20 September 2017. The ballot is open for five 5 months to allow 
as many Team and Lite Members as possible to let us know they’re interested 
in being at SW19 in 2018! We want to give everyone who wants to enter, the 
chance to do so.

So if you want to be in with a chance of experiencing all the excitement and 
action at the third Grand Slam of the year, now’s the time to let us know. 

Opt In closes on 23 February 2018. 

WWW.LTA.ORG.UK

Don’t forget, you can also Opt Out. Opting Out will let us know you’re not interested in 
going to The Championships, Wimbledon in 2018. 

Simply Log in and click ‘Opt Out’, and that will be the last you will hear from us until the 
ballot begins again for 2019. 

Terms & Conditions Apply 

Don’t forget you must Opt In by 23 February 2018 to be eligible for inclusion in the BTM Wimbledon Ballot 
for 2018. 

Need Help? The British Tennis Customer Services team are on hand to help you Mon - Fri 9am - 5pm 
0208 487 7000 or email wimbledonballot@lta.org.uk 

Opting In doesn’t guarantee you a ticket. Please remember that if you are a member of more than one 
venue, you only need to Opt In once.


